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Dear Parents,  

Parent Drop off and Collection Arrangements 5th January 2021 

I know at the beginning of a new term, everyone is excited to be back in school and 

parents are a key part in supporting their child into school.  

We feel it is important for us to reduce the number of parents on our school site as much 

as possible and to ensure social distancing. 

We are reliant on parents to be good examples and model social distancing in order to 

promote the safety and welfare of everyone.  

In order to help we ask that:  

Morning Drop Off - Y2,3,4,5,6 - if your child feels confident to come onto the school site 

on their own, then they should do so, and parents can drop their child at the school gate.  

We continue our staggered start time to spread parents out.  

Please can you stick to your child’s allotted time as much as possible.   

Please arrive at your time and not before. 

Year Classes Arrival time Collection time 

R Ladybirds 8.40 3.10 

1 Butterflies Dragonflies 8.45 3.15 

2 Dormice Frogs 8.40 3.10 

3 Hedgehogs Squirrels 8.40 3.10 

4 Rabbits Hares 8.45 3.15 

5 Peregrines Owls 8.45 3.15 

6 Foxes Badgers 8.40 3.20 

N Little Acorns 8.50-9 12, 1.0 and 3.0 

 

Please could parents not arrive too early at the end of the day but stick to your allotted 

dismissal time  

Whilst on the school site please could parents not gather in groups and maintain 2m social 

distancing.                                               

Thank you, we appreciate you co-operation. 
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